

UKRAINIAN INTERNET ASSOCIATION

04053, Ukraine, Kyiv, O.Honchara str., 15/3, app. 22 info@inau.ua; www.inau.ua

RIPE Code of Conduct Team, coc@ripe.net, franziska.lichtblau@coc.ripe.net

Copy: Mr. Hans-Petter Hollen, Managing Director of

RIPE NCC), hph@ripe.net

Ref. No 64 August 01, 2024

Dear RIPE Code of Conduct Team!

The Ukrainian Internet Association is the largest Internet association in Ukraine: it unites more than 220 members, many of whom have LIR status, and their employees are participants in the broad RIPE community. For more than 20 years, the Association has been implementing projects aimed at developing the Ukrainian segment of the global Internet and protecting the interests of its members.

Let us express our sincere gratitude for RIPE Code of Conduct Team for your great work in supporting the values of the RIPE community and the community's adherence to the RIPE Code of Conduct.

The Board of the Ukrainian Internet Association received from Maksym Tuliev a copy of the letter from the RIPE Code of Conduct Team dated 30 Jul 2024 (in annex), which reports an incident of violation of the RIPE Code of Conduct by members of the Ukrainian community and the sanctions adopted by the RIPE Code of Conduct Team against these persons.

We would greatly appreciate it if the RIPE Code of Conduct Team could provide us with the details of this incident: the appeal, the official text of the decision and the reasons for it.

For our part, we will be happy to make efforts to ensure compliance with the RIPE Code of Conduct by all members of the Ukrainian community.

Respectfully

Chairman of the Board of the Ukrainian Internet Association

Oleksandr Savchuk

ANNEX

Subject: Your Code of Conduct Report at RIPE88

Date: Tue, 30 Jul 2024 16:20:11 +0200 User-Agent: Evolution 3.52.3-1

Dear Dmitry, Max

Thank you for your patience in this matter.

After assessing all the facts we have been presented with, the CoC Team has reached the conclusion that the incident you reported to us represents a breach of the RIPE Code of Conduct.

As an outcome, the CoC Team has decided to ban the reported parties from attending any of the RIPE NCC organized social events at the next RIPE meeting that either of them will attend in person. This ban refers to Monday's Welcome Reception, meet the RIPE Chair Team and RIPE NCC Executive Board, Welcome drinks and meet the Executive Board, Tuesday's Networking Event and the RIPE Dinner on Thursday. We have already notified the reported parties of our decision and outcome.

As per the RIPE Code of Conduct: Process and Consequences, our decision can be appealed within one month of being informed of the outcome.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us.

As we don't have a confirmed E-Mail contact for Sergey please relay this information him.

Best,

Franziska on behalf of the RIPE Code of Conduct Team